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   Tuesday 20th May 2025 

 

Year 4 Visit to Raglan Castle 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to say that we have secured a visit to Raglan Castle, on Tuesday June 3rd 2025. 

The cost of the trip will be £3 per child.  

The trip will be the conclusion of Year 4’s current History topic, ‘How has Herefordshire changed, 

since 1066?’ In this unit the children learnt about life in Hereford during the Civil War, as well as 

about the significance of local castles. During the visit to Raglan Castle, the children will see what 

has been left since it fell into disrepair. They will use their prior learning to decide if the castle was 

built in a good position and will imagine what life may have been like there, during the English Civil 

War. 

Children should wear PE kit for this trip, with sun cream applied if required. Children will either 

need a lunch ordered from school or one sent from home. All children will also need a water bottle 

and a rucksack. We will leave school after registration and return before the end of the day. We 

will be travelling in the school minibuses. 

Please confirm your child’s attendance on the trip via ParentPay, by Monday 2nd June.   

Kind regards  

  

Mrs Gemmell  


